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ST. MARY’S FIELDS PRIMARYSCHOOL

Heyworth Road Leicester

Telephone: 0116 282 4623

Email: office@st-marysfields.leicester.sch.uk
Friday 15th March 2019
Dear Parents/Carers,

Since the tragedy of Mr De Veasey’s death, the school have been working with Millfield Academy to look at how to ensure that Spanish provision is maintained. This has been a sensitive issue to manage with both staff and children.

We advertised the position before half term but were unable to secure a suitable candidate however, recently we have secured a native Spanish teacher who is coming to us on a two-week trial which will start next week to cover the sessions, if this proves to be successful, then they will be employed to take over the Spanish teaching until the end of the year.
Having someone else teach Spanish will be difficult for the KS2 children and I have spoken to them today reminding them of who they can speak to in school if they are worried or feeling upset.
If you have any concerns regarding your child, then please speak to your child’s class teacher or contact Mrs Nott or myself.

Yours Sincerely,

Mrs Dulieu


Head Teacher

